
Waxwell Lane Newsletter Update
FEBRUARY 2020 I ISSUE 2

WHEEL WASHING FACILITY BEFORE LEAVING SITE. 
There may be some residual dirt on wheels which is unavoidable but we 
have a road sweeper attend regularly to clean the road outside the site.  
Thank you for your patience.



Dear Neighbour,

WAXWELL LANE CAR PARK REDEVELOPMENT - 
UPDATE ON WORKS:

•	 The piles for the foundation support are complete and the piling rig 
was removed for site 29/01/20.

•	 Ongoing works for the next two weeks include the removal of 
the tarmac for recycling and reuse elsewhere, removal of the 
remaining trees to the eastern and southern boundaries and stump 
grinding where necessary at the boundary and fence line.

•	 After removal of the tarmac we will commence reduced excavation 
of the sub soil for the concrete ground beam foundations.

•	 Steel reinforcement cages for the foundations will start to appear 
toward the end of the month.

•	 Additional signs will be erected at the Uxbridge Rd junction, as 
additional confirmation that HGV access via Bridge St only.

•	 On completion of the temporary mains water connection, 15/02/20, 
the small self-contained welfare unit will be removed, allowing a bit 
more site storage space.



The timing of the planned work may be subject to change due to poor 
weather conditions and other unforeseen circumstances, but we will 
provide regular newsletters to update local residents as information 
becomes available. Please feel free to contact us via the details below 
with any questions.

Contact details

Our working hours are:

•	 8.00am - 18.30pm Monday to Friday.  

•	 8.00am - 13.00pm Saturday

•	 Closed on Bank Holidays.

Kindest Regards

On behalf of AMCM Group Limited

SCOTT MCGUIRE 
Contracts Manager

07469 850655

ROB COOKE
Project Manager 
07823 344765

SUSAN MAYER
Resident Liaison
07823 344763



AMCM Group are invested in overseeing the creation of high quality new 
homes with as little disruption as possible to the environment and to the 
local neighbourhood. If you have any comments on how we are managing 
the development at Waxwell Lane, please do not hesitate to fill out the form 
below and post it in the on-site post box.

Alternatively, you can e-mail any comments to our Considerate Constructors 
Scheme Representative: Becki.Sinclair@amcm-group.co.uk

Name: 
Street:
Contact details:
Comments or suggestions:

Considerate Constructors Scheme Registration Number: 110510
We are considerate constructors

Kelsey House, 77 High Street, Beckenham, Kent BR3 1AN

Tel: +44 (0) 20 8663 0662 Fax: +44 (0) 20 8658 6848
Email: info@amcm-group.co.uk www.amcm-group.com


